
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to look at our school and the opportunity we have for a 
new Head Teacher. 
  
We are fortunate at Hartwell to have a team passionate and dedicated to the learning 
and achievement of our children.  We are a Church of England Academy and play an 
active role in our local community.  Our last Ofsted inspection recognised the school 
as Outstanding.  We have since then continued to challenge ourselves to innovate 
and learn from new ideas to achieve the best outcomes for our children and to re-
develop the school environment and technology to support modern learning.  Our 
head teacher is leaving at the end of this academic year hence we are now recruiting 
for a new leader for our school for September 2022. 
 
We are looking to appoint a strong and innovative leader. A leader who will not only 
continue the good work already in place, but also take us forward and bring new ideas 
to our school. In return, we offer a competitive salary and the opportunity of a bonus 
for outstanding performance. 
 
Please find attached the outline of the role, together with a skills specification and 
other important information we think you will find helpful in making a decision to apply 
for our post. 
 
We are very keen to welcome potential candidates to our school and we are happy to 
talk to you about our leadership opportunity.  Please do not hesitate in contacting the 
school to arrange a visit or if further information is required.  
  

 
  
Martin Cox 
Chair, on behalf of Hartwell Governors 
 

Welcome to our school 


